ELIZABETH H WATTS
Associate General Counsel

Business Services
155 E. Broad St., 21st Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

614-222-1330
614-222-1331 office

August 6, 2012 614-222-1337 fax
614-202-2509 celt

elizabeth.watts@duke-energy.com

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Public Utlities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Case No. 12-318-GA-UEX

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On July 26, 2012, Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. submitted an Application for Approval to Adjust its
Gas Uncollectible Rider Rate. In paragraph 2 of that Application, the current rate is incorrectly
labeled as a positive amount, $0.020632. The correct amount should read ($0.020632). Kindly
include this letter in the docket of this proceeding so that the correct amount is noted for the
record. Thank you for your assistance.

Respectfu ly submitted,

%j;fgeth H. Watts

Associate General Counsel

Duke Energy Ohio, Inc.

139 E. Fourth Street

Cincinnati, Ohio 45201-0960
(614)222-1330

Elizabeth. Watis@duke-energy.com

www.duke-energy.com
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